
Are you looking for a primary 
school place for September 

2023? 
 

Come and see 
what we can offer! 

 

Please come and have a look around our lovely 
school on the following dates: 

Wednesday 2nd November 4.00  - 6.00 p.m. 

Tuesday 8th November 9.30  -  11.00 a.m. 
 

Please contact the school office to book your place.  If you are unable 
to attend on these dates, please call us to arrange an alternative 

time to look around.   

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Contact us on: 01529 460633 or 
email: 

enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk. 

Please also visit our website at: 
http://www.heckington.lincs.sch.uk 
to find out  more about our school. 

 

We believe that Heckington 
St. Andrew's is a special 

place for your child to learn 
and grow and we work very 

hard to value every 
individual and provide the 
very best for every child in 

our care.   
We provide a creative and 

nurturing environment 
where children can explore, 
discover and learn through 
real life experiences to build 

the foundations for a 
lifelong love of learning. 


